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HOME USE OF LAPTOPS 
 

The Gorham School Committee encourages thoughtful and integrated use of technology 
by students.  To support that goal, students may take home laptops provided under the Maine 
Learning Technology Initiative (MLTI) if the following conditions are met: 

 
1.The student’s parent attends an orientation meeting and agrees to the Guidelines and 

Procedures. 
2.The student’s parent agrees to be responsible for loss or damage to the state’s property 

through negligence or misuse. 
3.A signed Acceptable Use Policy and Laptop Sign-Out Permission Form is on file at the 

school. 
 

The Superintendent will develop informational materials and procedures to implement 
this policy. 
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